
Report of Krish Heart Foundation's Health Awareness Program Collaboration 

with Rotary Club of Vasna 

 

Dear Krish Heart Foundation Team, 

 

I am pleased to share the details and outcomes of the Health Awareness program held yesterday, 

organized in collaboration with the Rotary Club of Vasna. This initiative was a significant success, 

thanks to the collective efforts and support from all involved. 

 

Program Highlights: 

Speakers' Contributions: 

All the speakers delivered relevant and valuable knowledge to our audience, covering various aspects 

of health and wellness. Their insights were well-received and appreciated by the attendees. 

Interactive Session: 

The question-and-answer session was particularly engaging, with active participation from the 

audience. This interactive segment enhanced the overall impact of the program, allowing for a 

deeper understanding of the topics discussed. 

 

Dr. Jay Shah's Address: 

In his closing remarks,  

Dr. Jay Shah provided detailed information about our Krish Heart Care group and the upcoming 

inauguration of Ananta Hospital in Nikol.  

He invited the Rotary Club members to join us for the event and come with the new Ideas for 

proposed subsidized rates for health checkup for the members of (RCV) at Ananta Hospital, Nikol. 

Additionally, a video presentation showcased the various departments and services offered at the 

new hospital, further informing the audience about the comprehensive healthcare solutions we will 

provide. 
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Future Collaborations: 

We look forward to continued collaboration with the Rotary Club of Vasna in future health awareness 

initiatives. Together, we can make a significant impact on the health and well-being of our 

community. 

Thank you once again for including us in this noble cause. 

 

Regards, 

Kapil Pandya 

Team Krish Heart Foundation 


